
  
Notice to Mariner No. 108/08 

   
SUBJECT : SINGLE HULL TANKERS MORE THAN 25 YEARS 
 
Further to our Notice to Mariner No. 84 & 85 on the subject, please note that single hull tankers of 
age more than 25 years regardless their GRT are not allowed to call at Fujairah Offshore 
Anchorage Area for cargo operation. 
 
This includes Oil & Chemical Tankers and LPG & LNG carriers carrying oil products. 
 


